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The dedication and passion of our volunteers is what
make Girl Scouts possible. Without these hard-working
people, our program wouldn’t exist. Honor one of
those outstanding volunteers by nominating them for
an Adult Recognition Award. More information and
nomination forms are available at the Council office
or on our website: fairbanksgirlscouts.org

Awards will be given out at our
Annual Meeting on Saturday, April 8th.

Nomination forms are due by Friday, March 17th.

ED Corner

Girl Scout Birthday Week!

Celebrate what it means to be a Girl Scout!

You can help celebrate the March 12th - 18th

Girl Scout Birthday too! Girl Scout Week
On Friday, March 10th, Sunday, March 12th
dressin green and wear your Girl Scout Sunday
uniforms to school. Then, &
stopfby thehCOtIJPcn office Girl Scout Birthday
Gi Iaster stCB'o'?h dor %ur V! The day of the first
riScout Birthday Farty: Girl Scout troop meeting!
we'll have games, music and
sweet treats! Plus, a free fun Sat,u rday’ March 18th
patch! Happy Birthday to us! Girl Scout Sabbath

Dear Friends,

Happy Birthday
month Girl Scouts! Help
us celebrate by wearing
your Girl Scout uniform
to school and dressing
in green on March 10t
and then visit the coun-
cil shop for some cake and some fun.
Then, Daisies can celebrate some STEM
events on March 14t for our Daisy
Meetup. Finally, everyone get ready for
the Vintage Badge Party to earn the
Farmer Badge from 1947 on March 17,
What a fun birthday month!

Excellent job Girl Scouts on cookie
pre-orders this year and great job to all
our troops on delivery day! The order was
2.5% higher this year thanks to our dedi-
cated Girl Scout families. Enjoy your deliv-
eries and booth sales this month while we
show our communities all your business
skills.

Camp registration for Camp Jessie
Bloom is open. | encourage all girls to at-
tend camp and enjoy the fun outdoor
setting of this beautiful Lost Lake camp.
Spaces fill quickly so get your registration
form and deposit into the office soon.

The annual meeting is April 8t this
year and will highlight the council achieve-
ments during 2016 as well as celebrate
our wonderful volunteers. Nominations
for volunteer awards are due this month
so please take the time to highlight the
volunteers that make our organization so
special.

The Women of Distinction event is
May 4t at the Westmark Hotel, honoring
three wonderful women yet to be select-
ed. Hope to see you there.

Yours in Girl Scouting,

Suellen Nelles
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4 IMPORTANTCOOKIEDATES A

FRIDAY MARCHET
RP COOKIEUPBOROPENS

FRIDAY MARCH3RD
COOKIBOOTHBALESBEGIN

LEHQW MONDAY MARCH27TH
COOKISALEENDS
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